
 

                   

 
 

Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville  
Council Memorandum 

 

To:  Mayor Lovatt and Members of Council 
 
From:  Dwayne Tapp, Commissioner of Development Services 
 
Copy: Sunny Bains, CAO   

Becky Jamieson, Clerk 
 
Date:  June 24, 2024 
 
Subject: Addendum for Application for Draft Plan Approval – 11861 and 12045 

McCowan Road [File No. 19T(W)-22-004] – Report No. DS-038-24 
 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to forward:  
 

1. Attachment No. 4 - Conditions of Draft Plan Approval dated June 26, 2024, to staff 
Report DS-038-24. 

 
In addition, the Town has received a revised Proposed Draft Plan on June 24, 2024 which 
was listed as Attachment No. 3 to the staff report. Please see attached: 
 

2. Attachment No. 6 – Proposed Draft Plan 23170 - 47dp dated June 18, 2024 revised 
June 24, 2024  

 

June 26, 2024

June 24, 2024


